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December 27, 2024 
 
Johan Van Huyssteen  
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 
P.O. Box 191  
Victor, CO 80860 
 
Re: Notice of Complex Application - Extension of the Review Period 
 Amendment Application AM14 
 Hardrock 112d(3) Designated Mining Operation  
 Cresson Project, Permit No. M-1980-244 
 
Dear Mr. Van Huyssteen, 
 
As previously discussed with the Applicant on October 1, 2024, and based upon our preliminary review of the 
referenced permit amendment application, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety has deemed the 
referenced application as Complex, pursuant to Rule 1.1(16). The Office has involved additional professional staff 
in the review of AM14 and the application is beyond what the Office considers to be a typical review process for the 
majority of applications received. Pursuant to Rules 1.4.1(7), the Office has extended the review period for AM14 
by 60 days, from December 30, 2024, to February 28, 2025. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 303-903-4456 or elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Katie Blake, CC&V 
 Johnna Gonzalez, CC&V 
 Zach Trujillo, DRMS 
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